
A message from the 
World Health Organization
Every year health care-associated infections affect hundreds of millions of patients 
around the globe; people die or are considerably affected by severe infections 
acquired during patient care, including many that are resistant to antibiotics. 
Most of these infections are avoidable.

By cleaning their hands, health-care workers can help prevent such infections and 
contribute to reducing the global burden.

Each year on the 5 May, WHO promotes the SAVE LIVES: Clean Your Hands 
campaign, the global annual day to raise awareness of hand hygiene in health 
care and bring people together in taking action.

You can be part of World Hand Hygiene Day in an easy and interactive way.

Simply create your own version of the campaign posters, print and use in your 
facilities. You can also share it on Social Media to pledge your support and raise 
awareness for the cause. Use #handhygiene.

It will only take five minutes to create your own poster but will help protect millions 
of people all around the world.

WHO thanks you for taking part.

*Hosted by Hospital Epidemiology and Infection Prevention (HEIP)

Games! 
Prizes!

May 5, 2023
11AM-1PM



Cafeterias @
Oak, MB, 
MZ, Parn

World 
Hand 

Hygiene 
Day

Meet & Greet your local 
Infection Preventionists
Demonstrations in 

clinical areas
Learn about the 

Hand Hygiene 
Campaign Contest 
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